
 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

SUSPENSION IN THE TRADING OF BAMBURI CEMENT PLC SECURITIES 

Notice is hereby given of the suspension of trading of Bamburi Cement Plc securities following 

the acquisition of 96.54% of the company’s issued ordinary shares.  

The offeror has attained the threshold of acceptances, which entitles them to undertake compulsory 

acquisition of the remaining shareholders. Trading has been suspended to facilitate requisite legal 

measures to implement the anticipated squeeze-out of remaining shareholders in compliance with 

regulatory requirements. 

This suspension has been issued under Regulation 73(2)(b) of the Capital Markets (Public Offers, 

Listings and Disclosures) Regulations, 2023. 

The suspension in trading of the company’s shares takes effect from 28th February 2025 and shall 

remain in force until 9th May 2025, or such other period as may be determined by the Authority. 

 

All shareholders, investors and the general public are advised to take note of the suspension. 

                                               For more information please contact:  

                                               Nairobi Securities Exchange Plc 

The Exchange Building, 55 Westlands Road 

P. O. Box 43633-00100 

Nairobi 

Email: info@nse.co.ke 

Tel: +254 (020) 283 1000 

Website: www.nse.co.ke 

 

 

 

 

 


